
 

 

 

        

 

 
 
 

Film Club 
 
 
 
Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide variety of films available to children which challenge, unite, 
educate, amaze and inspire. FILMCLUB is run by Mrs Holding and Mrs Millington and will be open 
to new members again on Thursday 21st September 2023. Film Club will be held on Thursday in 
the Hub Teaching Room 1 and runs between 3:30 and 5:00pm. 
 
Places are available for both Year 5 and 6 and these will be on a first come first served basis. Slips 
must be handed to the Office by 3:30pm on Tuesday 19th September 2023. 
 
FILMCLUB is a government funded school activity and as part of their work, they sometimes film 
the clubs, interview the students and publish videos on their website. Normally we will show films 
that are suitable for your children’s age. However, from time to time we may show a higher 
certification than your child’s age group that we deem suitable and appropriate, we will inform 
you if and when that happens. 
 
If your child has a curious mind and would enjoy watching and reviewing an engaging film on a 
weekly basis, please complete the attached letter. We also expect your child to talk about films we 
watch and be interested in film making. 
 
Confirmation of your child’s place will be sent out after the application closing date, spaces are 
limited so please do not delay your reply. If you have not been contacted, you have unfortunately 
missed out on a space this time 
 
Kinds Regards 
 
Mrs Holding & Mrs Millington 

 


